
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
Prevention and Community Health 

Post Office Box 47830 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7830 

711 Washington Relay Service 
 
 
April 18, 2024 
 
Greetings Honorable Tribal Leaders and Tribal Partners - 
 
SUBJECT:  Invitation for Collaboration - Commercial Tobacco Tribal Listening Sessions 
 
In accordance with chapter 43.376 RCW, the Washington State Centennial Accord of 1989, and DOH 
Consultation and Collaboration Procedure, I am writing to invite your collaboration on the Youth 
Cannabis and Commercial Tobacco Prevention Program spending plan. 
 
The program is hosting two virtual listening sessions in Spring 2024 for Tribal Leaders and Partners:  
 
Monday      April 29        2:00 – 3:30   Meeting Zoom Link          Meeting ID: 834 2804 7556 
Tuesday      April 30       12:00 – 2:00  Meeting Zoom Link          Meeting ID: 879 8746 9435 

 
An online survey as an alternative form of engagement is available through April 30, 2024. That survey 
link can be found here: Tribal Leaders and Partners Idea Form for Future Spending.  
 
Additionally, anyone may opt-in to receive weekly e-mail updates on the spending plan development 
including status updates, themes discussed in listening sessions, and an FAQ by emailing 
ycctpp@doh.wa.gov. 
 
For additional information or to provide written feedback, please contact Commercial Tobacco Prevention 
Program Manager Heidi Glesmann at heidi.glesmann@doh.wa.gov or 564-201-0034, or Office of Tribal 
Public Health and Relations Executive Director Candice Wilson-Quatz’teanut at 
candice.wilson@doh.wa.gov or 360-819-7626. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michele Roberts MPH, MCHES   
Assistant Secretary, Division of Prevention and Community Health   
 
Cc: Umair A. Shah, MD, MPH - Secretary of Health - Department of Health 

Candice Wilson Quatz’tenaut (Lummi) - Executive Director OTPHR - Department of Health 
Kristopher Holiday - Chief of Strategic Partnerships - Department of Health 
Elizabeth Perez - Chief of Public Affairs and Equity - Department of Health 
Kristin Peterson - Chief of Policy, Planning and Evaluation - Department of Health 
Jessica Todorovich - Chief of Staff - Department of Health 
Lacy Fehrenbach - Chief of Prevention, Safety and Health - Department of Health 
Allen Christensen - Office of Healthy and Safe Communities Director - Department of Health 
Heidi Glesmann - Commercial Tobacco Prevention Program Manager - Department of Health 

https://app.leg.wa.gov/rcw/default.aspx?cite=43.376
https://goia.wa.gov/relations/centennial-accord
https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/Documents/1200/DOHConsulationColllaborationProcedure.pdf
https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/legacy/Documents/1200/DOHConsulationColllaborationProcedure.pdf
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:e63a15c7-249d-449d-ab24-0a945f317c5b
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83428047556
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https://forms.office.com/g/3ETdXyyBbx
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